
 

 

January 29, 2025                  
     

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Subject: - Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations, 2015”) 
 
We would like to inform you that the Income Tax Department has on January 28, 2025 
initiated a search under the Income Tax Act, 1961, at the registered office and other 
offices of the Company. The Company is extending its fullest cooperation with the 
authorities and are responding to the clarifications and details sought by them. 
 
The business operations and services of clients continues in the normal course. 
 
The Company adheres to the highest standards of corporate governance and will 
continue to make disclosures in compliance with the SEBI Listing Regulations, 2015, 
from time to time.  
 
Kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For IIFL Capital Services Limited 
(Formerly IIFL Securities Limited)              
 
   
 
Meghal Shah 
Company Secretary 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
Tel No.: 22721233 
Fax No.: 22723719/22723121/22722037 
BSE Scrip Code: 542773 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, 5 Floor, Plot C/1, G Block, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
Tel No.: 2659 8235 
Fax No.: 26598237/ 26598238 
NSE Symbol: IIFLCAPS 
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